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DROWNING 

Bedford, Virginia – On July 14, 2009 deputies with the Bedford County Sheriff’s Office 
responded to 3047 Horseshoe Bend Road in response to a drowning call.  Upon arrival deputies 
found two subjects engaged in CPR on a four year old child who had apparently fallen into a 
private above-ground pool.  Deputies continued CPR until rescue personnel arrived on scene and 
took over care of the child.  The child was transported to Roanoke Memorial Hospital where he 
was unable to be revived and was pronounced dead.  Bedford County Sheriff’s Office 
Investigators responded to the location and the investigation is still ongoing. 
  
For questions or information please contact Lieutenant Kyle Williams  at 540-586-4800. 


